
 

 

25 October 2023 

Dear Colleagues, 

Thank you for your letter dated 10th July, it was noted and discussed at our meeting on 14th 

September.  

Unfortunately at present, the Committee doesn’t have capacity to conduct an inquiry into the state of 

higher education in Wales. However Members were concerned with the issues you raised in your 

letter. We agreed that I would raise these issues with the Minister for Education and Welsh Language 

when I next meet him.  

As you are aware there was a recent announcement regarding UK’s relationship with Horizon Europe. 

We would be interested to hear your views on this announcement and what you think this will mean 

for universities in Wales.  

Please send your responses to seneddchildren@senedd.wales  We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Y Pwyllgor Plant, Pobl Ifanc 
ac Addysg 
— 
Children, Young People  
and Education Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddPlant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddPlant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddChildren@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddChildren 
0300 200 6565 University and College Union (UCU) 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/uk-joins-horizon-europe-under-a-new-bespoke-deal
mailto:seneddchildren@senedd.wales


 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


